
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Please contact: 

Jamie Hodges at 334-290-3116 if you have questions regarding this bulletin. 
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Due to a computer network outage, results for specimens tested at the 
Mobile Division Laboratory may be delayed for 2-3 days.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 

 


